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Dear Senator Beyer, Representative McKeown, Senator Boquist, Representative Noble and all members
of the Joint Committee on Transportation:
 
In 2014 the registered voters of Oregon OVERWHELMINGLY said NO to ballot Measure 88 by a two to
one (66% NO/34% yes) margin which was essentially the same bill as we have here in HB2015.  How do
you now justify going against the will of the people by attempting to do an end run around what we voted
against – PEOPLE WHO ARE NOT LEGALLY HERE IN OREGON SHOULD NOT HAVE the same rights
and privileges as legal Oregon residents as far as driver’s licenses, permits or ID cards.
 
THIS IS A SLAP IN THE FACE TO ALL OF YOUR CONSTITUENTS!!! AND TO ALL LEGAL OREGON
RESIDENTS…………..
 
A yes vote on this bill will provide clear and convincing evidence that you care more about people who
are here illegally than you do your own constituents.  This is a dereliction of duties.  Your job is not to
make laws because you “feel” they are right.  Your job is to REPRESENT YOUR CONSTITUENTS!! 
 
Whoever votes yes on this bill consider this notice that we (and I represent thousands in the state) will do
everything in our power to see that you are either recalled or not re-elected to your position.
 
LISTEN TO THE PEOPLE OF OREGON WHO VOTED NO ON THIS JUST FIVE YEARS AGO!!!
 
VOTE NO ON HB 2015!!
 
Cordially,
Lyn Boniface
Legal resident of Oregon and registered voter
Citizen of the United States of America
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